
 
 
DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2023-24/104          Date: 20.06.2023 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings of the day! 
 

On account of EID-AL-ADHA, the school will remain closed from 27th June ,2023 to 29th 

June 2023. The office staff will resume their duties on 02nd July ,2023 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a blessed Eid-al-Adha 

filled with happiness, good health, and prosperity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 
 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and  make the world a 
better place to live. 

 


